
From: Pearson, Rayne (UTC)
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: FW: Letter from DRG Construction Inc.
Date: Wednesday, March 25, 2020 6:20:32 PM
Attachments: DRG letter to Washington Utilities.pdf

Will you please file this request for mitigation in Docket DG-200135 and make sure it gets internal
distribution? Thank you! Please also include the email below.
 
From: Shannon May [mailto:accounts@drgconstructioninc.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2020 4:55 PM
To: Pearson, Rayne (UTC) <rayne.pearson@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: Letter from DRG Construction Inc.
 
To whom it may concern,
 
I am writing this letter to ask for the fines to be deferred or forgiven.  Due to the COVID-19
virus  and the circumstances around it these fines would be detrimental to my small family
business.
 
Thank you,
 
Desiree W Mims
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